
	
  
Dear Parents	
  
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be reading ‘Just So Stories’ and learning about subordinate 
and relative clauses within our writing.	
  
 
In Numeracy , we will be learning to add and subtract large numbers. 
 
In Science, we will be making our own kaleidoscope. 
 
Our IPC, we will be learning more about our world. We will be researching different 
habitats and using iPads to record our research, in the form of a documentary. 
 
In ICT, we will be starting our new topic ‘Game Developers’. We will be talking 
about our favourite online games and what software we would need to use to 
create one. 	
  
 
In PSHE, we will be learning about people who help us. 
 
For Spell ings , students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be 
tested on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s 
timetables to see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn 
during the course of the week. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 
• Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 5) for updates from the 

Year group.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 5 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 5         

(01– 05 October 2017) 


